
 
 

March 10, 2017 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Brian E. Thomas, Director 
 Division of Engineering 
 Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research    
 
FROM:  James W. Andersen, Director  /RA/ 
  Division of Physical and Cyber Security Policy 
  Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 
SUBJECT: TRANSMITTAL OF DRAFT REGULATORY GUIDE DG-5063 

“GUIDANCE ON CONTROLLING CHANGES TO THE SECURITY 
PLAN FOR NUCLEAR POWER REACTORS”  

 
The Division of Physical and Cyber Security Policy has completed development of Draft 
Regulatory Guide (DG)-5063, “Guidance On Controlling Changes To The Security Plan For 
Nuclear Power Reactors”  (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS 
Accession No. ML17018A347).  The document is being transmitted to the Division of 
Engineering, Regulatory Guide Development Branch for review, processing, and to obtain the 
necessary approvals to finalize and publish the DG for stakeholder comment.   
 
DG-5063 provides guidance for making changes to the security licensing basis documented in 
the security plan, consisting of the physical security plan, training and qualification plan, 
safeguards contingency plan and cyber security plan, for nuclear power plants.  The document 
was developed in coordination with the Division of Security Operations and Division of 
Preparedness and Response.   
 
This DG does not need to be sent to the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards before 
being published, as addressed in Memorandum, “Staff Requirements – Affirmation Session, 
1:55 p.m., Wednesday, December 17, 2008, Commissioners’ Conference Room, One White 
Flint North, Rockville, Maryland (Open to Public Attendance),” dated December 17, 2008 
(ADAMS Accession No. ML083520252).   
 
This DG should be made available for a 60-day comment period.  Technical editing and 
appropriate changes have been incorporated in DG-5063.  The concurrences of the Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, the Office of New Reactors, and the Office of Nuclear Materials 
Safety and Safeguards need to be obtained before publication of this document for comment.  
The Office of the General Counsel has not yet reviewed the document. 
 
Please contact Wesley Held at (301) 287-3591 should there be any questions. 
 
 
CONTACT:  Wesley W. Held, NSIR/DPCP  
 (301) 287-3591 
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